
Steven O. Vandal 

Steven O. Vandal was born on 04/25/1948 and died on 06/05/2002.  

Steven is buried in Conejo Mountain Memorial Park, located in Camarillo, CA. 

While we have not been able to locate an obituary for Steve, we know that following his 

time at NAPS, Steve received an appointment to the U.S. Military Academy at West 

Point, NY.  Steve graduated with the USMA Class of 1971.  He joined the Armor Branch 

and retired as a Major, U.S. Army. 

The write-up for his senior year yearbook, The Howitzer, is shown below. 

 

 


